
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/26/2017 3:50:13 PM
Subject: Fwd: data request

Attachments: Abortions by Fac 2012-2016.pdf

I think this data helps with our Medicaid Family Planning discussion. As you can see the vast majority 
of abortions occur in the registered clinics not the hospitals. I have some ideas on where we got from 
here that I would like to discuss early next week.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Phillips, Katherine "Katie" A. " <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>
Date: Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 2:52 PM -0400
 
Subject: data request
 
To: "Catherine McNicoll" <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Hi Catherine,
 
As you requested, please see the attached data. Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional 
information.
 
Thanks,
Katie
Katie Phillips
 
Legislative Affairs 
 
S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control
 
Office: (803) 898-9119
 
Mobile: (803) 530-5679
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